
Everyone Matters, Everyone Succeeds                                      Page 1 of 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
We have had an eventful week in the academy, and I would like to share with you what we 
have been up to.  
 
Firstly, I am pleased to share that our sports days took place this week; they were a great 
success. We were fortunate to have favourable weather, which added to the enjoyment of the 
events. It was wonderful to see the children’s enthusiasm and sportsmanship as they 
participated in various sporting activities. The dedication and teamwork displayed by our 
children were truly impressive. 
 
In addition to the sports days, we had the opportunity to meet with children who will be joining 
our academy in September. It was a pleasure to welcome new and existing families and provide 
them with a glimpse of our community. We believe that a strong partnership between the 
school and families is vital for the well-being and success of our children. We look forward to 
building upon these relationships in the future. We will be holding another information event 
on Tuesday 23rd May at 2.00pm for any families that were unable to attend. 
 
Lastly, as we approach the end of this term, I would like to remind you that we will be breaking 
up for the half-term on Wednesday, 24th May. We return to the academy on Monday, 5th June. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and involvement in our academy. We value your 
contributions; should you have any further questions or require additional information, please 
do not hesitate to contact us. 
 

Relationships               Respect               Resilience               Reflection               Responsibility 
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Year 4 Multiplication Table Check 
The times table check is schedule for the week of 5th June up to 16th June.  Ask your child’s year 4 teacher for 
more information. 
 
Consideration for our neighbours 
This is a gentle reminder to be considerate of our neighbours at the end of the day when you are meeting your children 
from school. Many of our neighbours work from home and so we need to be mindful of noise so that we do not disturb 
them. We thank you in advance for your support with this.  
 
Trim trails 
This is a reminder that the trim trails are only to be used during the school day when supervised by staff. Please do not 
use them at pick up and drop off times. The children are aware of this as we have spent time with them talking about 
expectations when using the trim trails. Thank you for your cooperation with this.  

 
Hawes Side Schudio App – Absence Reporting 
We have been notified by some parents and carers that 
the absence reporting feature on the app was not working 
for android systems.  We logged this with Schudio and this 
is their response below.  We ill update you once we have 
more information: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Year 1 Hangar 42 Trip 

The children in year 1 got to learn about aviation and its history and were enthralled by the exhibits. 

 

 

We are in talks with our app 

developer regarding this. We 

have made some big steps with 

making the app on android 

stable with no issues so this 

should be resolved pretty quick 

for you 
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Starting School in September – Things to Do! 
If your child is due to start in Foundation in September, there are a few things you need to do.   
 
Complete the Starting School admission form, bring your child’s birth certificate to be copied (either at the 
information events or directly to the academy office) and book your slot at the Information Event. 
 
Links below for the Starting School admission form and booking the Information Event 
 
Starting School admission form – click here 
Information Events – click here 

     Performing Arts at Hawes Side Academy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music in our Academy 

Our children had the 

pleasure of listening to a 

music recital by our very 

own Jessi from 5H. During 

assembly, Jessi performed 

three music pieces on her 

violin. Our children were 

astonished at her talent. 

Staff Playlist 

“This is one of my favourite 

songs as I like how the 

dynamics and instruments build 

up to the chorus. I can’t help 

but tap along to the rhythm!” 

Miss Lee – Year 1 

https://www.youtube.com/watc

h?v=VPRjCeoBqrI 

 

Music in our community 

Our Values Song 

This half term our children 

will be learning the song 

‘Try Everything’ to 

celebrate our value of 

resilience. Click the link 

below to practise at home. 

https://www.youtube.com/

watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk 

 

https://questionpro.com/t/AIqqwZxz6Q
https://questionpro.com/t/AIqqwZxyqo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VPRjCeoBqrI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VPRjCeoBqrI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=jpqV3dzYOgk
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Secondary School Open Events 
It is not too early to be thinking about what secondary school your child will go to when the leave year 6 in July 
2024.  It will be here before you know it. 
 
Secondary schools will start to publish on their websites open events for current year 5 pupils ready for you to 
make your application by the end of October 2023. 
 
We have been notified already of Lytham St Annes High is on 22nd June 
 
Food Bank 
Just a reminder that every Wednesday from about 3.15pm until 3.30pm there is food available for families to 
take. The Food Bank is situated in the Acorn Room next door to the foundation classroom.  Ask at the office for 
directions. 

 
 
 

 
 

       
These boots are made for walking! 
Mrs Conuel, Year 6 teacher and phase leader completed a mammoth hike last weekend 
to raise awareness and funds for Parkinsons UK.  She walked a foot aching 40 miles in 12 
hours and raised £1900.  Well done!  We think you deserve to put your feet up now! 
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The children chosen this week to have ‘Hot Chocolate’ are: James 6H, Cody 6S, Tyler 6A, Imogen 5H, Leo 
5S, Jorday 5A, Jacob 4H, Imogen 4S, Lidia 4A, Callum 3H, Alfie 3S, Oliver 3A, Elsie 2H, Emma 2S, Zack 2A, 

Harrison 1H, Leni-Sirene 1S, Riley 1A, Jaxon & Sienna FS 
 

Pupil First 
Name 

Class Value Recognised Values Certificate Comment 

Luna FS Resilience 
For showing resilience towards creating number bonds to 10 and 
improving her presentation when writing. 

Taylor-James 1H Respect 

For ensuring Miss Pugh feels valued and listened to during phonics 
sessions; it’s great to see you’re active listening when learning new 
graphemes. 

Leni-Sirene 

 
 
1S Resilience 

Leni has been working hard on her resilience. She has been using 
resources in the classroom to support her in her learning and not giving 
up! Keep going Leni! 

Tallulah 1A Responsibility 
For being a responsible member of 1A and always being ready to help 
with jobs, helping to look after our learning environment. 

Milly 2H Resilience 
Milly has been very resilient in mathematics. She has been revising 
arithmetic skills every day to help her be successful. 

David 2S Responsibility 

For being a very responsible member of the class, always keen to do jobs 
and tidy up around the classroom. David also takes his responsibility of 
being a team member seriously, working hard to earn points for his team. 

Jayden 2A Respect For taking part in class discussions and actively listening to others. 

Paige 3H Responsibility 

Paige is always very responsible. She is eager to learn, she is always on 
task and doing the right thing. She goes above and beyond daily. For 
example, she puts out the chairs in the morning and helps tidy the 
classroom in the afternoons without asking; She is a great example to all. 

Eliza-Rae 3S Resilience 

Eliza-Rae has been trying hard this week, especially during maths. We 
have been learning to tell the time and she has been actively listening and 
making valid contributions to class discussions. Well done, Eliza-Rae, keep 
it up! 

Kacey 3A Resilience 

Kacey has worked extremely hard this week during our PSHE lesson. 
Kacey was resilient and did her very best to ensure all her work was 
completed to the best possible standard. Keep up the hard work Kacey! 

Mia 4H Resilience Working on key areas of learning to better her abilities and confidence 

Ethan 4S Reflection 

This week Ethan has managed to reflect on his learning, especially in 
maths. As we are working on decimals, Ethan has shown he is able to re-
read to establish his understanding and look at word problems with a 
clearer mind. Well done, Ethan! 

Alexis 4A Respect For always being polite and following our school values. 

Olly 5H Relationships 
For being a kind and supportive friend and teammate within class. Olly is 
always trying to support those around him. Well done, Olly! 

Alfie 5S Resilience 
For working hard and concentrating during English and answering all the 
comprehension questions to the best of his ability. 

Poppy 5A Responsibility 
For always being responsible for her learning and trying her best in 
everything she does 

Lily 6H Reflection 
For using her learnt knowledge and applying her skills to her writing in 
English. 

Harry 6S Reflection 
For working hard in his English lessons, listening to advice and acting on 
it so that he produces great pieces of writing. 

Darcy 6A Respect 
For going out of her way to show respect to visitors to the academy. Well 
done Darcy I am proud of you. 
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Diary Dates 
 
 

Non-uniform Day – Wednesday 24th May 2023 
 

Summer Half Term 2023 – School closes on Wednesday 24th May 2023 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm) 

(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 
 

School re-opens – Monday 5th June 2023 @ 8:50am 
 

Non-uniform Day – Friday 21st July 2023 
 

School closes for Summer Holidays – Friday 21st July 2023 @ 2:00pm 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00pm) 

(Yrs 3, 4, 5 & 6 @ 2:05pm) 
 

 

Hawes Side Academy 
Term Dates – 2023/2024 

 School Closes School Opens @ 8:50 am 

Autumn Terms 2023 starts   Tuesday 5th September 2023 

Inset Day  
(Monday 2nd October) 

Friday 29th September 2023 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 

Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

Autumn Half Term 2023 Friday 20th October 2023 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 

Monday 30th October 2023 

Christmas 2023 Friday 22nd December 2023 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 2:05 pm) 

Monday 8th January 2024 

Spring Half Term 2024 Friday 9th February 2024 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 

Tuesday 20th February 2024 

Easter Break 2024 Thursday 28th March 2024 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 2:05 pm) 

Monday 15th April 2024 

May Day 2024 
(Monday 6th May) 

Friday 3rd May 2024 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 

Tuesday 7th May 2024 

Summer Half Term 2024 Friday 24th May 2024 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 3:15 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 3:20 pm) 

Monday 3rd June 2024 

Summer 2024 Friday 19th July 2024 
(Foundation, Yrs 1 & 2 @ 2:00 pm) 
(Yrs 3, 4, 5, & 6 @ 2:05 pm) 

  


